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NOTICE OF TEMPORARY 
ROAD CLOSURE 

 

REMEMBRANCE DAY PARADE 

Saturday, November 11, 2017 
 

Lantzville Road will be closed temporarily for that portion of 

Lantzville Road from School House Road to Huddlestone Road 

from 10:00 am to Noon on Saturday, November 11, 2017.   
 

This temporary road closure is to permit the Royal Canadian 

Legion Branch 257 to conduct both a parade from the Legion at 

7225 Lantzville Road across the street to the Cenotaph in 

Huddlestone Park, and the Remembrance Day service at the 

Cenotaph in Huddlestone Park. 
 

Expect traffic delays, use caution with the increased pedestrian 

traffic throughout the day, and please obey all directions given 

by traffic control. For more information on this event, please 

contact the Legion at 250.390.2108. 
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